
Nyack Parks Meeting: 07/26/22  
 
Members in attendance: 
    Jim Willcox 
    Bert Hughes 
    Andrea DeVitto 
 
Meeting started at 6:30 via ZOOM call 
 
Points of Discussion: 
1 – Jim is following up with Andy on the following grants: 

- Resurface the Marina Parking Lot 
- Seed/fertilize/maintain the great lawn  
- Resurface the children’s playground and pathway 

 
2 — New playground equipment to replace deteriorating wooden houses, and possibly some 
smaller play pieces for toddlers and younger children. Pending continued discussion of 
equipment choices, whether sandbox should be removed or replaced. 
 
 
3— Parking Lot – questions for Andy: 

a - What is the job responsibilities for the Parking Attendant, so we can understand the      
difference between Parking Attendant and Parking Authority 
            b - Noted that the marina parking lot stripes were all redone, all in white. When will more 
handicap parking spots be added by the entrance to Memorial Bridge? 

 
 
4 – Checking on the tree planted on the upper level, by the staircase – seems to be in the 
middle of the grass…is this the correct spot for it? 
 
5 – Kayakers have been inquiring about winter storage. Can they do so? Is there a fee? How 
would these be stored/covered? Jim will request an updated renters list and email them about 
interest. 
 
 
Still pending: 

a- Piling stuck in the marina has been marked. Jim asking company when it will be 
removed. 

b - Possible tree donation in Memorial Park. ** no final determination 
Mara D’Auria approached the village and Parks Commission about donating a tree or bench as 
a memorial to former Nyack resident Josh Friedrich. Continued discussion about which option 
would be the most appropriate; if a bench, it’s possible that there could also be a tree as part of 
the tree program. Als will consider best location. 
 
       c- Possible chess table/benches. ** no final determination 
Question of Who and Where purchasing the bench? 
The village received a call about the possible donation of a heavy-duty chess table and bench. 
Parks Commission discussed possible locations with Marcy, there appears to be a good 
location along the brook area.  Jim will be meeting with Village Administrator to review possible 
alternate locations in Veteran’s Park on Main Street. 
 



 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30. 


